     



STAGECOACH TOWNHOUSE ASSOCIATION

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
November 12, 2019
Double H Management office

  4:30pm
Board members present: Chris Wadopian, Josh Cook, Carol Wilson, Greg Kernohan, Don Young                   
Representing  management: Sue Hochreiter ,  Hans Hochreiter 
Chris called the meeting to order at 4:32pm.   
 Minutes
· Motion: Chris moved  to approve August 15, 2019 minutes.  Josh  2nd. All approve.
Board of Directors officers
·  The board unanimously approved keeping all officers the same as it has been. Chris Wadopian, President; Josh Cook, VP; Carol Wilson, Sec/Treasurer. Greg Kernohan and Don Young, at large
Board goals for the year
· To improve the contracts for lawn maintenance and snow removal; parking lots and walkways once attorney has been chosen.
· New attorney needed-Greg and Josh volunteered to interview attorneys.
Maintenance for winter/spring/summer 2020
· Pile of branches at the dumpster area. We would like to remove/burn. Jeff is attempting to get a permit from the Oak Creek Fire Chief to burn slash piles by his house. He could possibly move the pile at the dumpster to his house or get permission to burn where they are.
· Bldg 3 walkway-Jeff & Topher will look at to keep freeze/thaw issue in control for the winter. Bldg 3 had requested 3 different quotes for removing pavers and replace with concrete or stamped concrete or remove pavers regrade and reset pavers. 
· Parking lots maintenance-many parking lots need to be regraded as last time was 20 years ago.
· Trees throughout property to be trimmed or removed. Specifically Aspens next to bldg. 1. Double H will ask Scott Carlson, Arborist of All Weather Services to look at the property.
· Retaining wall behind bldg. 2- Owner requested to have it removed as she said there was not anything behind it and it was deteriorating.  Jeff and Double H looked at the wall and determined that a specialist  (soil engineer) needed to look at this to give an expert opinion.  
· Landscaping at bldg. 1-Native grass grows to the left of the staircase as it was determined by I Design that this would be the best course to keep the hillside from sliding. Board may revisit this in the spring.
Next board meeting will be Tuesday, January 21st at 4:30pm Double H office
Meeting adjourned at 5:20pm.   
Respectfully submitted,

Sue Hochreiter

Association Mgr

